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The French Competition Authority has completed the analysis of specific conducts that took place 

between 2009 and 2014 by certain operators in the sector active in France who allegedly violated 
competition rules through the mutual exchange of information. 

 

The authority concluded that the Group did not violate competition rules, as per Articles L. 420-
1 of the French Commercial Code and 101, paragraph 1, TFEU, and consequently no sanctions 

were applied to the Group. 

 

This note follows the information already provided by De’Longhi Group in previous financial 

documents. 
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Investor Relations: 
Samuele Chiodetto  
Sara Mazzocato 
T: +39 0422 4131  
e-mail: investor.relations@delonghigroup.com 

 

 

 
Media relations: 
T: +39 0422 4131  
e-mail: 
media.relations@delonghigroup.com 

 

  www.delonghigroup.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 


